Collectin

MAKE A DIFFERE
: The “Brrrr” months (Oct N v, Dec) are
: approaching. As the winter chill
descends on the valley, so does the need for
NEW WARM WINTER SOCKS for all ages, to
keep the homeless and people in shelters comfortable and safe. Our community
ministry partners are the following:

* Saint Francis House, formerly Gospel House (men, women, and children)
*¢ Rescue Mission (men)

++ Salvation Army (men)

¢ Women's Resource Center (homeless & needy women)

Thank you for making each year a great success with donations o

about 1,000 palfs socks annually from people all over the valley. Can
we do it again? Join in this community-wide project.

Members of Saddlerock Church (1400 S. Miller, Wenatchee) are asking for
donations of NEW WARM WINTER SOCKS from October 1 through October 29.
Warm socks for adults and children will be collected in a specially marked box by
the church’s front entrance Monday through Friday mornings and each Sunday
morning until Oct. 29. Men’s socks are most needed. These socks will be
distributed to charitable organizations as liberally as we have socks to donate.

Contact Sharon Ortiz at (509) 662-8877 or sharonortiz5@gmail.com
~ if you have any questions.



